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March 8, 2024 
 
Canada Price Announcement:  FOAMULAR® Insulation Products 
 

Dear valued Owens Corning Insulation Customer, 
 
Due to increasing volatility affecting raw materials and other manufacturing inputs, effective April 8, 
2024, Owens Corning Canada LP (“Owens Corning”) will increase Canadian prices as follows:  
 

Product Name Percent Increase 

FOAMULAR® NGX® extruded polystyrene (XPS) 

Foam board 
10% 

  
Full truck or CPU orders with scheduled ship dates prior to April 8, 2024, will receive current pricing.  All 
orders shipping on or after April 8, 2024, will be priced at the new levels regardless of when the order 
was placed.  Owens Corning reserves the right to limit the quantity of orders placed in advance of this 
increase. 
  
All existing and new job quotes will be managed on an individual basis. 
 
Your Owens Corning Area Sales Manager will be contacting you shortly to review your new prices. 
 
This price increase is necessary so that we may continue to invest in our business and ensure the 
highest standards of product quality, innovation and customer service that you have come to expect 
from Owens Corning.  Thank you for continuing to be a valued Owens Corning customer. We look 
forward to our ongoing partnership and mutual growth with Foamular® NGX®. 
 
Please reach out to your local Area Sales Manager with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

      
        
Rodney Wideman      Lorne Blatt      
Vice President & General Manager    National Foamular Sales Leader 
Foam Insulation      Canada      
 
 
 

 


